Cable Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes Dec 12, 2012

Present at the meeting were: Paul Ciccotelli, Chairman, Patricia Rumney,
Secretary/Clerk, Matt Underhill, member.

Called to order 4:00 p.m.

Note: No Recorder was available from the BOS office.

No public comments.

Motion to dispense fzzen reading the minutes from the previous meeting made by
Matt, seconded by Pat. Approved 3-0-0

Reviewed survey as prepared.

Discussion followed on future communications with the BOS liaison about the
survey & what the CAC (cable advisory committee) expects to get from the
results. The Cable Advisory Committee hopes that this survey will ascertain the

cable related needs of Wareham.

Pat shared her story of why she replaced Comcast with Verizon. It was a matter of

cost for premium adjustments to her bill.

Motion to adjourn at 4:45 p.m. made by Matt, seconded by Pat. Motion approved
3-0-0.

Next meeting will be held in January. Date to be determined by Chairman.

Respectfully submitted

Patricia A Rumney, Secretary/Clerk
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